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Full Name: Janet Logan 

Written Comments and Inquiries: 

Thank you for hearing me out. I am writing regarding the growing amount of 
traffic and dangerous speeds vehicles travelling Fairgrounds Rd S from 91 to 
Creemore. We are about 3 km from Creemore’s retail shops and village 
community. I used to walk into town. I would be taking my life in my hands if I 
was to do that now. As you know, there have been three major accidents that 
have happened on the road in the recent past. All three were within 300 
meters of our property. One accident took out our neighbor’s fence. Another 
was a car/trailer collision that could have ended much worse. The third was a 
fatality of a young Creemore resident. All three can be attributed to increased 
traffic volumes and speed. 

We take this very seriously. We believe you do too. Especially with homes, 
families and pets living along this road, and cyclists and needed farm 
equipment travelling along these roads. 

We’d like to reiterate our request for action: 
1. Reduce speed limit on Fairgrounds Road S (from Creemore to 91?) to 
50km or 60km/hour 
2. Place radar traps and police along the road this spring and summer – that 
should fill the government coffers quickly – the traffic cops will be busy 
3. Lobby Google Maps and Waze and other maps programs to take 
Fairgrounds Road S off their routes to direct traffic back to the highway. 
4. Place “SLOW DOWN, KIDS AT PLAY” along the road to alert travelers that 
people live along this road – it’s not a highway. 

Bring safety to our wider Creemore area and maintain the sanctity of our 
community. Please.... 


